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<< Date >> 
 
<<Title>> <<Name>> << Surname>> Prospect STUDY No. << .>>  
.<<Address 1>> 
<<Address 2>> 
<<Address 3>> 
<<Address 4>> 
<<Postcode>> 
 
Dear <<Title>> <<Surname>> 
 
The PROSPECT STUDY : PROlapse Surgery: Pragmatic Evaluation and 
randomised Controlled Trials 
 
 
Thank you very much for taking part in the PROSPECT Study.   
 
We sent you a two year review questionnaire a few weeks ago.  We are keen to find 
out how you have been getting on during the last two years since your prolapse 
surgery.  Unfortunately we have not yet received your reply. 
 
We appreciate how busy you must be, but we believe this to be an important study for 
women's health.  Your reply is very important to us. 
 
We are therefore enclosing a second copy of the questionnaire, and would be most 
grateful if you could give us a little of your time to complete it, and return it in the 
envelope provided (no stamp required).  Please note that ALL the information you give 
will be treated with the strictest confidence.   
 
Although some of the questions may not seem relevant we would like you to complete 
the questionnaire fully. However, you are not obliged to answer every question if you 
do not want to. If you have any worries or problems in completing the questionnaire, a 
friend or relative may be able to help you.  If still in doubt, do please contact the 
Prospect Study Office on .   If your reply is already in the post, we would 
like to thank you for your help and apologise for this reminder.  
 
We would like to thank you very much for taking part in the PROSPECT Study and for 
completing the questionnaire.  Your views and information about your recovery are 
very important to improving the management of women having prolapse surgery in the 
future.   
 
With our very best wishes and thanks for your kind help, 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Trial Manager 
 
Enclosures 2-year PROSPECT questionnaire 

Reply-paid envelope.   
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